
Defend Your Flock: USDA has Confirmed 
Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza in 

Wild Birds in the Atlantic Flyway

For more information about how to keep your flocks healthy, 
follow Defend the Flock on Facebook and Twitter and visit 

www.aphis.usda.gov/animalhealth/defendtheflock.

REPORT Sick Birds:
USDA-APHIS-Veterinary Services  866.536.7593

PA Department of Agriculture  717.772.2852

Scan Here 
for updates of HPAI 
findings in the United States
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